Friends of the Library
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Beth Vanderveer             Secretary
Sara Kraley                       Treasurer



“Friends of the Library” is an independent organization of volunteers dedicated to supporting the mission of the Hesperia Community Library.
We provide programs and supporting materials for the family Summer Reading Program, programs of local historical interest, children’s programming such as the popular Princess Party, Super Hero party, and the annual visit from Santa.
We also provide funds for the library newsletter and provide prizes for contests and the adult reading club.
We contract with local artists to keep the lobby windows filled with colorful artwork.
We distribute the monthly Book Page publication, hold books sales, and maintain 2 “little libraries” at area campgrounds during the summer.
Fund raising activities include; Memberships, used book sales and a spring plant sale.
The Friends membership year starts in July and ends in June with a suggested donation of $15. Members wishing to serve on the executive committee should contact the library director. The committee meets quarterly.
Donations to the Friends:
· can be delivered to the Library Circulation Desk
· can include gently used books and magazines
· must be clean, free of mold, mildew, stains and insects
· should not be outdated or damaged materials
· become the property of the Friends and will be used as best determined by Library Staff
Please do not donate:
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Encyclopedias
· Reader’s Digest Condensed Books
· textbooks
· VHS tapes
· books on cassette tape
Please limit donations to 1 box or bag at a time. 
The Friends Book Shoppe is open during the hours the Library is open.
For more information, please contact the Library Director at: 231-854-5125 or hes@hesperialibrary.org 
